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 Newsletter to Parents                                 April 25th 2019  
 

Dear Parents, 
 

I hope you all enjoyed the glorious weather over the Easter weekend. Now that we seem to 
have some better weather many of you are sending the children in to school in summer 
uniform. Please see the note below with regard to this and help us to maintain smart uniform 
in the summer months ahead – thank you. 
 

With best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs C.L. Frost                  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Summer Uniform 
Please remember that summer dresses should be green checked or striped and short 
trousers should be grey short school trousers (not casual or sports trousers).  Children may 
wear short sleeved white shirts with their tie or a white polo shirt if they wish. The usual 
green cardigans and jumpers should continue to be worn. Please also continue to ensure 
that the children are wearing sensible black school shoes to school.  We have a lot of trainers 
of all varieties being worn at the moment so please ensure it is school shoes for school. 
 

The standards of uniform are important in school as they are a reflection of the high 
standards we expect in all areas and also reflect our unity as a school. Please encourage your 
children to respect this, follow the rules and wear their uniform with pride. 
 

 

Jewellery in School 
Please note that no jewellery should be worn 
to school. This is clearly stated in the school 

prospectus and has been for many years. 
Children with earrings should remove them 

before coming to school. If you are 
considering getting your child’s ears pierced, 
please consider waiting until they are leaving 

us! Alternatively, it should be done right at 
the start of the summer so that the earrings 
can be removed when the children return to 

school. Thank you. 

ON-LINE SAFETY 
I have attached some information about an App 
that seems to be very popular at the moment. 

As with many of these Apps, they are not 
dangerous in themselves – however, without 

very careful monitoring, children can leave 
themselves vulnerable. The lower age limit for 
this App is 13 years. If you choose to allow your 

child to download it, I would urge you to 
monitor use and ensure privacy settings are set 
at the highest level of protection. Many of our 
children are using Apps they enjoy but may not 

have the maturity to manage safely! 

 

PE KIT 
Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school 

– it is not an optional extra but is a compulsory 

part of the curriculum! It is also important for 

their health and well-being! 

PE IS FOR EVERYONE 



 

        

 

H.S.A NEWS 
Thank you for the fabulous support for our Easter events  

– for the donated prizes and for coming along! Huge thanks for 

our H.S.A for the work done organising the Bingo and the 

children’s Easter raffles – and to the Easter Bunny who came to 

draw the winning tickets! The Easter raffles raised £248. 

 

Romeo and Juliet will 

be performed for the 

KS2 children on Friday 

afternoon in the school 

hall. We hope this 

performance will ignite 

their interest in drama 

and in Shakespeare! 

 

H.S.A Meeting 

Our next meeting will be 

Wednesday May 8
th
 at 2pm  

in the small hall. 

Please come along and share 

your ideas – all welcome. 

SCHOOL EVENTS 
COMING UP! 
 
Monday April 29th 
Y5 to Beeston Castle 
 
Tuesday May 7th 
6.30pm Sacramental 
Preparation Meeting 3 
 
Sunday May 12th 
9.30am Children’s 
Mass at St. Alban’s 
 
Tuesday May 21st  
6.30pm Sacramental 
Preparation Meeting 4 
 
Wednesday May 21st 
Puzzle Activity Day KS2 
 
 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE CARE 
when dropping off or  

picking up in 
Ashburton Road. 

REMEMBER 
PUT SAFETY  

FIRST!!  


